410 Seventeenth St., Suite 1220
Denver, CO 80202
Bus: (303) 825-5212

american hunter

American Hunter Exploration, Ltd. [ —

June 8, 1992

RECEIVEp,

0il Conservation Division JUN"97932

1000 Rio Brazos Rd. OoiL CON,
biST Divy

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

RE: AHEL Jicarilla 2a-1
ne ne Sec. 2 T27N R1W
Rio Arriba Co., New Mexico

Dear 2Zlice,

As I promised in our meeting Thursday, June 4, I am
enclosing a new C-104 application and a copy of an amended Form
3160-4, which is being sent to the BIM in Farmington for their
files. On the C-104, I have corrected the previously inadequate
location data for the well, and the inconsistencies regarding
completion date.

I am continuing to prepare amended 3160-5 forms to show the
actual surface location of this well and you will shortly receive
copies of these. Additionally, I have ordered a new gas/oil
ratio test to be conducted on our 3F-1 well. You will receive
the results of that, too, shortly.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation. I am sorry if
the delays have caused any problems for you.

Sincerely,

AMERICAN HUNTER EXPLORATION LTD.
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James C. Lister
Senior Geologist
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